
 

  

 The Big Meeting – Not Quorate 

Monday 22 February, 6pm  

Zoom  

 

We’ll catch you next time… 

Unfortunately, our Big Meeting (AGM) on 22nd February was cancelled due to low 
attendance. A Big Meeting cannot proceed without 100 current students. A big 
thanks goes out to those who joined us on the evening and for waiting patiently 
whilst we confirmed numbers.  

As a result we converted to a standard Senedd meeting to debate and vote on the 
submitted ideas. 

Our next Senedd meeting will be held 19th of April and financial paperwork for Big 
Meeting will be raised at our next Trustee meeting. keep your eyes peeled for 
more information! 

 

  

  

  


